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Sean P. Ballantine, Director of Public Services

$65,000

592-551-818-0000

The City has utilized the services of HydroCorp (formerly Hydro Designs) since 2004 to provide and
manage a cross-connection control program, covering commercial and industrial water customers. EGLE
has implemented a residential cross-connection control rule, prompting Staff to prepare a new Request for
Proposals (RFP) to include this scope of work and associated pay items under our cross-connection
program.

A sole proposal was received by the deadline, from HydroCorp.

Staff recommends that Council award the bid for the Cross-Connection Control Program to HydroCorp, of
Troy, at the per-inspection unit prices specified. The actual number of inspections will continue to be based
on the funding allocated in the approved Budget.

Bid Awards/Purchases

Director of Public Services - Cross-Connection Control Program

6/10/24

$65,000


